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Dear Lower Thames Crossing Planning Inspectorate,
I share below my Comments by today's 07 August 2024 Deadline
The £10 billion LTC: Lower Thames Crossing project is not fit for purpose and therefore the
Development Consent Order (DCO) should not be granted.
I strongly believe that the proposed crossing would not solve the existing problems at the
current Dartford Crossing. This is backed up by modelling data.
It is my opinion that the consultation process has been unfair and misleading.
This proposed crossing would significantly increase levels of carbon emissions and air pollution.
I also strongly object to the destruction of green belt land, loss of habitats and biodiversity.
Thank you
Kind regards
Glenn Daniels
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